
 

Question on Notice 

 

No. 80 

 

Asked on Tuesday, 4 March 2014 
 
 
 
MR RUTHENBERG asked the Minister for Transport and Main Roads (MR EMERSON) —  
 
QUESTION: 

 
Will the Minister provide information on the maintenance that has been done to Anzac Avenue 
in Kallangur? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Kallangur for the question. 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) carries out regular maintenance on the 
state-controlled road network.  
 
On Anzac Avenue in the Kallangur area TMR undertook various routine maintenance works over 
the last 12 months. These works included isolated pavement repairs, filling of potholes, 
vegetation management, sign replacement and litter collection. 
 
TMR maintenance contractors have carried out work valued in excess of $400,000 in the last 
12 months. 
 


